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Title: Approval of UAC Chair and Vice Chair to Serve a Short Term of May 4, 
2022 to March 31, 2023 

From: Director of Utilities 

Lead Department: Utilities 
 
Recommended Motion 
Commissioner ____ moved to approve Commissioner ____ as Chair.  
 
Motion seconded by Commissioner ___. 
 
 
 
Commissioner ___ moved to approve Commissioner ___ as Vice Chair. 
 
Motion seconded by Commissioner ___.  
 
 
 
Executive Summary 
Annually the Chair and Vice Chair are selected at the beginning of the new recruitment term for 
a period of one year, from the first meeting in June through May of the following year.  On June 
21, 2021 the City Council adopted an ordinance (Linked Document) establishing Board and 
Commission term limits and consolidating appointments to March of each year.   Effective 
January 1, 2022, UAC commissioner terms of office now begin on March 15 of each year, rather 
than June.   
 
This matter is agendized so Commissioners can appoint a Chair and Vice Chair for terms from 
May 4, 2022 through March 31, 2023. 

https://www.cityofpaloalto.org/files/assets/public/agendas-minutes-reports/reports/city-manager-reports-cmrs/2021/id-12358.pdf
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